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LEPAGE*

BROWN

4L

REZ*

END CUT
PRESERVATIVE

Protects end cuts from rot, mildew and termites
Ideal for use on all lumber

SKIN IRRITANT

DANGER

POISON, harmful or fatal if swallowed.

GUARANTEE: Zinc as Zinc Naphthenate 2%

REG. NO. 17661 PEST CONTROL PRODUCT ACT

DOMESTIC
READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

Lepage's Limited
Brampton, Ontario

L6T 2J4

STIR OR SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING. FOR ABOVE GROUND EXTERIOR USE
ONLY. FOR BELOW GROUND USE REZ GREEN END CUT PRESERVATIVE.

Use on decks, window sashes, doors, garden furniture, fences and
lumber in horticultural uses.  Harmless to plants when dry.  May
be stained with Rez stains or painted.

DIRECTIONS:  Wood surface must be clean, dry and bare before
treatment is applied.  Use as supplied.  Do not thin.  Apply
liberally by brush or by immersing wood in liquid.  1. Immersion:
For maximum effectiveness it is preferred over brush application. 
Soak for a minimum of 6 minutes per 2.6 cm of thickness.  A
soaking trough can be made using polyethylene sheeting.  2.
Brushing: if dipping is impractical, brush a minimum of two
generous coats.  Allow the first application to dry before the
second and subsequent coats.  Allow the treated wood to dry
thoroughly before staining or painting.  To protect lumber,
including pressure treated lumber, from cracking and splitting
caused by moisture penetration, apply 1 or 2 coats of Rez



Watershield after application of Rez End Cut Preservative.

COVERAGE:  Approximately 5 square metres per litre per coat.

CLEAN UP:  Clean brushes and equipment with Polyclens or mineral
spirits.

DISPOSAL:  Do not dispose down drains.  Use an approved household
hazardous waste transfer facility.

CAUTION:  Avoid skin contact.  When applying, wear eye
protection, plastic/rubber gloves and appropriate protective
clothing.  Harmful or fatal if swallowed or inhaled.  Use only
under well ventilated conditions.  Do not spray.  Keep out of
reach of children.  Keep preservative solution and wet wood away
from animals, plants and grass, food, eating areas and feed
products, heat, open flame or spark.  Combustible.  Do not use
for treating wood in areas in contact with food or drinking
water.  Wash hands and contact areas thoroughly with soap and
water after using.

FIRST AID TREATMENT:  Contains petroleum distillate.  If
swallowed call physician or poison control centre immediately. 
Eye Contact:  Flush with water for 16 minutes.  Contact physician
immediately.  Skin Contact:  Wash thoroughly with soap and water.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 

+)) 


